
EDSO  takes  over  case  of
missing Placerville teen
The Sacramento County Sheriff’s Office has transferred the
Linnea  Lomax  missing  person  case  to  the  El  Dorado  County
Sheriff’s Office. EDSO detectives have been assigned to the
case and are in contact with the Sacramento police, the Lomax
family  and  the  searching  organization  the  family  has
established.

Lomax was last seen on June 26 in the 800 block of Howe
Avenue, Sacramento. At that time, she had been at a scheduled
appointment in the area. Police understand that she left the
building where her appointment was being held to go to lunch
and never returned to finish her appointment.

Lomax is a student at the University of California, Davis and
a resident of El Dorado County. She is 19 years old, 5’2″ 100
pounds, has blonde hair and was last seen wearing faded green
pants, a dark blue sweatshirt with the word “Sweden” written
on the front and black flip flops. Lomax is considered at-risk
and needs her regular medications.

Anyone  with  information  should  contact  the  EDSO  at  (530)
621.6600.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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